



COLORADO CHIROPRACTIC ASSOCIATION
The voice of Colorado chiropractic since 1917

August 1, 2012

Deann Conroy, Program Director Colorado Department of Regulatory Agencies Division of Registrations Health Services Section 1560 Broadway, Suite 1350 Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Conroy:

Thank you for your continued service on behalf of the Colorado Board of Chiropractic Examiners (CBCE). I appreciate your open communication and regulatory expertise.

I'm writing to you today regarding the proposed change to Rule 7 Scope of Practice under Nutritional Remedial Measures that defines "administer" to include injection.

The CCA Board of Directors voted in favor of supporting the definition of "administer" to include injection on February 10, 2011 and verified that vote on October 10, 2011.

In addition, I support the proposed education and certification requirements for doctors of chiropractic to perform injections in Colorado as recommended by the CBCE.

I applaud the CBCE's thoughtful efforts in this important matter and feel sure that with the proper training and certification, doctors of chiropractic who choose to perform injections of nutritionals and homeopathic substances will do so safely.

Thank you for your time and please let me know if you have questions.

· 85, DG (19)

Sincerely,

Nelson Vetanze, DC 2011-12 CCA President